
 

 

29th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I write to inform you of my intention to retire at the end of this academic year.  
 
I’ve given everything I have to Changing Lives and now it’s time for someone to continue the 
work I have led as the founding CEO of our Trust. 
 
Under the new CEO the Trust will continue to pursue its vision to have legitimate grounds to 
claim that those we undertake to teach and train will have a preparation for life that is 
excelled by no other. 
  
As a Christian with belief in God and his Son, Jesus Christ, I have tried to live my life by faith 
in what I have been doing to lead Changing Lives. It has been my honour and privilege to 
serve the Trust, the children, staff and families of our academies and communities along with 
the education sector more widely. It will always be the hardest and most rewarding role I 
have ever had and nothing will come close to how I feel about it or the people I’ve led and 
worked with. 
 
May God bless, keep you and cause His face to shine upon you all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Jonathan Johnson OBE 
Chief Executive Officer 


